
 
 

   

Finland Mennonite Church 

Leading all into the presence of Jesus Christ 

 

 

At Finland Mennonite we gather to grow, nurture our faith  
at home and make disciples as we go. 

 

   Lead Pastor:  Kris Wint                                      Associate Pastor: Gerry Clemmer 
        pastorkriswint@comcast.net                                         pastorgerryclemmer@comcast.net 

 

Elders: Greg Ingram, Alan Kratz, Ken Paul & Marvin Reinford 

Church Office – 215-679-8980 

finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 

www.finlandmc.org 

Announcements: 

  New Adult Sunday School classes will begin this week: 
  Gospel by J.D. Greer and D-6 “By Faith Alone”  
 

 Grief Share Support Group – Come for help and encouragement after the 
death of a loved one. Tuesdays, Feb. 6th- May 1st 7:00pm-8:30pm 

   

 Finland’s days to volunteer at the Care & Share are Friday, March 30th and 
Saturday, March 31st. Please see Brenda Madrill if you are able to help. 

 

 Service Trip Opportunity – We will be sending intergenerational groups for 
one week at a time, to Puerto Rico to help with rebuilding after the hurricane. 
Here are the weeks we will be going down: 

  5/26-6/2, 6/9-6/16 and 7/21-7/28 please see Pastor Kris if you are 
interested. 

 

Actors needed: We are looking for actors to be in the drama for the Good  

Friday service on March 30th. If you are interested, please see Pastor Kris. 
 

 We are looking for someone who is willing to help coordinate the Community 
Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, March 31st.  Please see Pastor Gerry or Rachel 
Kiefer if you are interested. Could you help by filling some plastic eggs? You 
can find them in the Comm. Room at the Easter Egg Hunt table. 

 

 Camp Men-O-Lan’s Winter Couples Dinner – Saturday, March 17, 6:00pm. 
 An inspirational night of worship with a delicious meal, to support  
 Men-O-Lan.   RSVP 215-679-5144 ext. 320 by March 12th. 
 

 MCC Canner will be at the MCC Material Resource Center in Souderton on 
Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, April 2-4.  If you are interested in 
volunteering for a shift, please see Rose Longacre.   

  

 The MAMA Project Annual Banquet and Silent Auction is another 
opportunity for you to hear stories and see many of the individuals and 
groups involved in their work. The MAMA Project Banquet & Silent Auction 
will be held on Saturday, April 28, 2018 at Finland Mennonite Church. The 
event begins at 5:30pm and dinner will be served buffet style approximately 
at 6:00pm. Call to reserve single seats or tables of 8-10 people. They also 
need auction donation items. (215) 679-4338  info@MAMAProject.org 

 

Our Daily Bread devotionals for March-May are here, pick yours up from the 
table as you exit the Sanctuary. 
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Pre-service Prayer 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am - Second Service 11:00am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30am 
Fellowship and Refreshments 10:30-11:00am 

 
Nursery care is provided for children 3 years and under  

during both services & Sunday School, with a break for fellowship time. 
 

 

Order of Service 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 
 
 

Worship in Song 

Scripture – (ESV pew Bible page 277)                           Judges 19-20 

Sermon – “The Depravity of Doing Right in our Own Eyes”    Pastor Kris 

Sharing Time & Prayer                                             Marvin Reinford    

Benediction and Blessing                         Pastor Kris 
         

 

Next Sunday: “The Destruction of Doing Right in our Own Eyes” – Judges 21 
                      
                        * * * * * * * * * * 
 
 

This Week at Finland 
     
    Tuesday, 7:00pm – Grief Share 
    Tuesday, 7:15pm – Worship team practice 
    Wednesday, 6:45pm – Fusion Club/Youth/Dig Deeper Night 
    Wednesday, 7:30pm – Book Club “Angela’s Ashes” 
 

     
 
   
                                         

             Today Next Week 

Greeters Rich & Rose Longacre  (1st svc) 
Darryl & Eleanor Wallace (2nd svc) 

Jeff & Jina Reinford  (1st svc) 
Grace Benner & Grace Ingalls (2nd svc) 

Nursery Mary Kirkpatrick & Anita Livezey (1stss) 
Ginger Wint & Edna Fithen (2nd svc) 

Dee Dee Good & Lydia Clemmer  (1stss) 
Jana Scheetz & Neely Steich (2nd svc) 

Ushers Russ & Barb Hess (1st svc) 
Marvin & Rachel Reinford (2nd svc) 

Russ & Barb Hess (1st svc) 
Marvin & Rachel Reinford (2nd svc) 

Closing Rich & Rose Longacre - March Rich & Rose Longacre - March 

 

 
Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  

 

        Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the Community Room 

        Toddlers (2-3 years old) next to the Nursery 

        Preschool (4-5 years old) Room 102 first floor hallway 

        Kindergarten & Grade 1 - Room 101 first floor hallway 

        Grades 2 & 3 - Room 201 second floor hallway 

        Grades 4 & 5 - Room 203 second floor hallway 

        Middle School - Room 202 second floor hallway 

        High School - Rooms 204 & 205 second floor hallway 

        Post High - Classroom 3 behind coatroom 

        Adult Classes: 

       “By Faith Alone” - D-6 Curriculum - Classroom 1 (office hallway) 

       “Gospel” – Classroom 2 (behind the mailboxes) 

        Men's Class – “Acknowledging God” G-2 in the gym 

        Women's Class –“A Study on Forgiveness” - G-1 in the gym 

         

   Last Week's Attendance  
 1st Service – 132   2nd Service - 64 

 

   *In lieu of passing an offering plate, if you came prepared to give, please 
     place your offering in the offering box located at the back of the sanctuary. 

   **15% of our general offering this month will be 
    given to the following mission: 

The Well  


